


Dr. Mingus announced that the Assembly elections were coming up, from April 18th to the 20th, 



prevention and meet the Department of Health standards. This is 



One faculty member asking if UNM-Gallup could write its own faculty handbook, like the other 
branches have. The response was that this would be something the Faculty Assembly needed to take 
on. Dr. Burke said that he thought workload policies would be part of that. Dr. Lassiter added that she 
thought using UNM Albuquerque’s handbook was a better idea because UNM-





Dr. Mingus said that he was glad to have the faculty work with Dr. Ezzell and help the institution and 
community. Dr. Ezzell acknowledged that she had received a lot of support. Dr. Mingus asked if she 
would become the 


